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Subject: New Academic Department Website - History
Date: Friday, March 8, 2019 at 11:41:20 Pacific Standard Time
From: Van Pelt, Brian
To: Potamianos, George

Hello,
 
The CommunicaMons and MarkeMng team has been working with your Dean to update and modernize the
markeMng websites for each of the academic departments and we need your help!
 
Preliminary work has  been completed on moving exisMng web content and content from print markeMng
materials into a new, mobile-friendly and modern template.
•         Please take a moment to review the new webpage here: hVps://www.redwoods.edu/ah/Home/history
•         The current webpage can be viewed here:   hVps://www.redwoods.edu/history  
 
Note: these markeMng pages are intended for the public and undeclared students to help decide which
discipline to study. Some programs/disciplines of the college may have separate websites/pages for current
students.
 
Please reply to this email to let us know of any omissions or errors on the above webpage by 3/15/19. We will
bring all concerns back to the CommunicaMons & MarkeMng team for review. We plan to complete the
transiMon to the new webpage by 3/22/19.
 
We are also planning to feature faculty quotes and profiles in these new sites to help sell your
program/discipline. If you have completed a faculty profile in the past, it may be already included.
 
If you would like to be included or would like your faculty profile updated, please fill out this form:
•         hVps://www.redwoods.edu/hr/Faculty-Feedback
•         See examples of Faculty Profiles: hVps://www.redwoods.edu/hr/detail
 
Thanks,
Brian
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